
Sent: Saturday, April 24, 2010 12:46 PM 
To: EBSA, E-OHPSCA - EBSA 
Subject: Comment in support of RIN 1210-AB30 
 
 

  
  
April 24, 2010 
  
I am writing to support the interim final rule under the Paul Wellstone 
and Pete Domenici Mental Health Parity and Addiction Equity Act of 2008 
(RIN 1210-AB30).  
  
I support the strong rule that would forbid insurance companies from 
charging higher copayments, deductibles, and other out-of-pocket 
expenses for mental health treatment than they would for other physical 
health care.  
  
Don't you know that failure to address mental health leads to such 
problems as homelessness? Those problems are tragic and cost us all.  
 

  
Sincerely, 
  
Christopher Jenner 


